
 

                                  

 
 

                                                       30th January 2024 
 

 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Following such positive pupil and parent feedback about our autumn term disco. I am pleased to 
announce that on Thursday 8th February we will be holding a ‘lovehearts’ disco after school. The 
charge to attend the disco will be £2 per child. Children can wear their own clothes to the disco and 
can be left in our care but will need to be collected promptly at the end of their session.  
 
Entrance will be via the large black hall doors and collection will be from the School Office 
entrance. 
  
The disco will be at the following times:  
Nursery, Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 = 3.30-4.30pm  
Year 3, Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6 = 4.30-5.30pm  
 
We will also have a small tuck shop on the night of the disco with drinks and snacks from 20p 
upwards.  
 
Thank you for all of your continued support.  
 
With thanks, 
 

 
 
 Mrs Sarah Clowes (Principal) 
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